
 

 

 

  

  

Landmark Neighbourhood Watch Cybercrime 

Survey Launched  

 

 

 

Help us understand the impact of cybercrime and be in with a chance to win 
£50 worth of M&S vouchers 
 
Neighbourhood Watch has today launched a landmark new survey to understand 
the impact of cybercrime on communities across England and Wales. 
  
Traditionally Neighbourhood Watch has been focused on keeping people safe in 
the places they live but with the advent of new technology, it’s clear people can be 
at their most vulnerable when they occupy online spaces. 
  
Action Fraud, the national fraud and cybercrime reporting centre run by the City of 
London Police, revealed that last year cybercrime victims lost £28m to online 
criminals. It reports more than 12,000 cases of cybercrime every six months. 
  
With the threat from online criminals only ever increasing, it is essential we 
understand the impact this type of crime has on members as well as their 
understanding and perception of cybercrime. 
  
The survey, designed in conjunction with cybersecurity company Avast, takes just 
10 minutes to complete and one lucky responder will be in with a chance to win 
£50 worth of Marks and Spencer vouchers. 
  
The survey can be completed via the following 
link: https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/nw_cybercrime 
 
It would be great if you could share the survey with other Neighbourhood Watch 
members particularly those who have been victims of cybercrime. 
 
This news story on our website can be shared with friends, family and neighbours 
or on your social media profiles: https://www.ourwatch.org.uk/landmark-
cybercrime-survey-launched/ 
 
Kindest regards, 
Central Support Team, 
Neighbourhood Watch Network   
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William Murphy (NHWN, Administrator, England and Wales) 

 

To reply or forward this email please use the buttons below or these links: Reply, Rate, Forward / Share. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

To login to your account, click here, To report a fault, click here 

 

  

  

 

You are receiving this message because you are registered On In The Know - Surrey and Sussex. Various organisations are 

licenced To send messages via this system, we call these organisations "Information Providers". 

 

Please note that this message was sent by Neighbourhood Watch and that Neighbourhood Watch does not necessarily 

represent the views of In The Know - Surrey and Sussex or other Information Providers who may send you messages via this 

system. 

 

You can instantly review the messages you receive and configure which Information Providers can see your information by 

clicking here, or you can unsubscribe completely, (you can also review our terms and conditions and Privacy Policy from these 

links). 

 

This e-mail communication makes use of a "Clear Image" (gif) to track results of the e-mail campaign. If you wish to turn off 

this tracking for future e-mails, you can do so by not downloading the images in the e-mail itself. 
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